15% September 2025

Dear Parents/Carers,
SCHOOL DROP OFF & COLLECTION TIMES

There have been nhumerous reports of parents parking inappropriately
outside the school when dropping off and collecting children. This has
included blocking the entrance to our school, parking on pavements and
visibly marked ‘Keep Clear’ areas and parking in the school grounds. We
have also had complaints from local residents who have had their driveways
blocked and are unable to leave or return to their properties. All of this is
unacceptable.

Please be aware of the children walking to school and their need to cross
the road with clear visibility. If you are parking without due care to the road
marking’s, you are putting these children at great risk. There are also Blue
Badge Holders entitled to enter the school site in the morning and need to
have access.

This is a major breach to the safety of YOUR CHILDREN entering and
leaving the school. Please ensure you park with care and consideration to
all and DO NOT enter the school ground unless you are displaying a Blue
Badge. There is ample parking down Wren Way, alternatively you can park
in Moor Road playground car park and walk through the back gate or
Farnborough Town Football Club car park and walk the very short distance
to the school playground.

Despite, numerous letters home, there has been no improvement in the
parking habits outside school, we have therefore contacted the local police
and arranged for them to make random checks outside school at drop off
and pick up times.

Thank you



